
Next Monday, Bloomington/Normal will witness between 90-96%
(depending on which reports you read) of the solar eclipse.  With
that CCA will be doing the following:

 Normal recesses within 3 hours on either side of the totality
(@2:04 locally) will be held indoors to protect all of our students
eyes from any possible danger from the solar radiation.

1.

During the totality, students in Grades 1-12 with completed
permission slips will be going outside to view the eclipse.  All
students will be supervised and required to wear special glasses
to shield their eyes from damaging radiation.  CCA received a
donation of glasses for the elementary students and purchased
glasses for the JH and SH students.

2.

Permission slips were sent home today.  If your child did not get one
or lost/forgot the permission slip, please find one attached to the
newsletter email.  Please contact the office with any questions.

Upcoming Dates

April 8-12

Iowa Achievement Tests

April 8

PTO Meeting

April 16

P3/P4 Donuts with Dad - 7:30 am

April 21-23

ACSI Re-certification Visit

May 3-4

CCA Musical
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Since no one can keep the law, what is
its purpose?

That we may know the holy nature of
God, and the sinful nature of our

hearts; and thus our need of a Savior.

IOWA ACHIEVEMENT
TESTS - NEXT WEEK

ECLIPSE

WILLY WONKA
Sponsor an Ad in the Musical Program:
CCA’s Drama Program is selling ad space for our Willy Wonka and
the Chocolate Factory program and we need your help!

Do you run a local business (stores, restaurants, photographers,
realtors, tutors, etc.) and would like exposure in our program?
Do you know a friend or local business that you think would like to
participate?
Would you like to run a Parent-Ad congratulating your own
actor?
Ads are as low as $10

Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory will be performed on May 3
and May 4 in the church Auditorium.

Please see Ad Rates attached to the newsletter email as well as the
example pages.  All ads need to be submitted by Friday, April 26.

Please submit your artwork (jpg if possible) or send us a sentence or
two and we can create a box for it!

Next week, all students K-9th Grades will be taking the annual IOWA
Achievement tests.  Most test sections  will be taken in the
mornings--Monday-Thursday.  These tests are important tools that
CCA uses to plan and evaluate curriculum.  It is important that all
students strive to do their best, get proper sleep each night, and
have a nourishing breakfast each testing day.  Please let us know if
you have any questions regarding test week.  Any students who miss
sections due to absences will be asked to take missed sections over
the next week of school.


